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TEMPORARY CHLORINATION 
RESCINDED 
 

OLALLA WATER SYSTEM 
 

February 18, 2025 

 

The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) has discontinued the temporary chlorination of 
the Olalla water system effective Tuesday, February 18, 2025. Temporary chlorination has been in place 
since October 11, 2024, in response to Total Coliform and background bacteriological results reported 
during the routine monitoring of the water system. The RDOS will conduct an enhanced bacteriological 
monitoring program once the system is free of chlorine as the source of the bacteriological results 
remains unknown at this time.   
 
For further information, please call RDOS Public Works at 250-490-4135 during regular business hours, 
8:30 am to 4:30 pm, Monday through Friday.   
 
For after-hours water emergencies, please call RDOS Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

RDOS Public Works 
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